BOLT-LOCK FOR 600

Discussion Thread

Response (Denis) 5/12/2004 9:08:28 AM Dear Mr. Anderson, Thank you for contacting Remington Country. The trigger is not consumer adjustable and we do not recommend doing so. If your firearm has never had the update, we would suggest allowing our factory or repair center to do so. For more details on the modification, please use the link below: http://www.remington.com/Safety\_Modification\_Program/600\_660.htm

Customer (ED ANDERSON) \$\\$11/2004 11:53:02 AM

IF I SEND MY RIFLE IN FOR THIS MOD, IS THE NEW TRIGGER ADJUSTABLE OR NOT.

IF NOT, I AM NOT INTERESTED IN THE MODIFICATEON. ILLOVE MY CURRENT

TRIGGER, STOCK, ADJUSTABLE.

